
 
 

 
 
 

 

Greetings to the 14th Congress of the Russian Communist Workers Party of the 

Communist Party of the Soviet Union (RCWP-CPSU) 

 

Dear Comrades, 

 

 

The Party of Communists USA (PCUSA) sends its greetings to the monumental occasion of the 

14th Congress of the Russian Communist Workers Party of the Communist Party of the 

Soviet Union (RCWP-CPSU). 

 

This Congress convenes amid a disunited and disjointed International Communist Movement. 

The lack of a Soviet Union, together with the ruthless attacks of the ultra-left on one hand, and 

the Imperialist camp on the other against the international working-class movement has 

exacerbated this critical impasse. 

 

With this Congress, the RCWP-CPSU further positions itself to defend the working class in the 

Former Soviet Republics, to defeat the Neo-Nazi threat of the Banderite Kiev regime, to oppose 

the ever-destructive threat of NATO-EU-US Imperialism, and to maintain the banner of 

Marxism-Leninism, and the legacy of the Soviet Union as a Scientific Socialist State. 

 

We congratulate you Comrades on 34 years of struggle. 

 

Long live the legacy of the Soviet Union! 

 

Long live Marxism-Leninism! 

 

Long live the Russian Communist Workers Party! 
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